
Help Stock Our Library & Celebrate Your Child's Birthday! 

Join the SPES Birthday Book Club 
 
Dear Parents:  
 

Our Birthday Book Club offers a special way to recognize a child's  
birthday and at the same time benefit our school. Students who  
contribute to the Birthday Book Club are invited to select from a wide  

variety of NEW  hardback books we have on reserve for this purpose. A commemorative 

bookplate displaying the child's name and birthday will be affixed to the book. Once they have selected their 

book, the birthday child will be the first to check it out. The student will also receive a birthday bookmark and 

have his/her picture placed on our Birthday Book Club bulletin board. At the end of the school year, we will have 

a “birthday party” for all students who were members of the Birthday Book Club. We try to make this a special 

moment for each child. It is a wonderful way to teach the importance of books and libraries. Participation in the 

program is voluntary!   
 

How do I make a contribution?  

The Birthday Book Club revenue is a great source of income for purchasing new books and your  
support is greatly appreciated. If you would like to participate in this worthwhile program, please:  
 

• Fill in the form at the bottom of this page.  

• Write a check for a $15 donation to cover the cost of a NEW library book. Checks should  
be made payable to SPES. Please specify "Birthday Book Club" on the bottom of the check.  

• Return the completed form and the check to the school librarian, Mrs. Cooper. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Cooper  at  762-2767 ext. 66051 

 

Thank you for your support. By contributing to this effort you will be sharing your love of reading with all 

students at Stiles Point Elementary.  

A book is a present you can open 

                               again and again 

Please Note!!!  Children with summer birthdays will celebrate be celebrated in September and October. May 

birthdays will be recognized in April. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

BIRTHDAY BOOKS  
 

YES! Enclosed is my contribution to be used toward the purchase of a NEW book for our school 
library.  

 
Student's Name:__________________________________Birthday:______________  

 
Name as you would like it printed on the bookplate:_____________________________  

 
Teacher's Name:_______________________________Grade:______________  

 
Amount enclosed:___________  Mark your envelope: Attention Birthday Books  

 
For Office Use Only:  
Receipt Date:_________________________ Check #:________  Amount $____________  Cash $_______________  

 
Title of Book Selected: _____________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Bookplate Made:___________ Bookplate in Book:___________ Photo Taken:_____________ Photo on Board:____________  
 
Logged in Library Database:_______________________ Book Checked out to student:___________________  


